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I comment to support this planning application. As a frequent visitor to Robin Hoods Bay, particularly this
beautiful small promenade, I have often wondered why there isn't such a facility in existence already, something
that offers simple refreshment that is  inconspicuous to this beautiful part of the coastline. I have looked at the
plans with interest and believe that this would blend yet offer a very welcome facility, that I for sure would use.
The design is very interesting too and much more fitting than I imagined when hearing about this plan: natural
wood and an interesting design that will blend well into the area, yet offer so much to visitors like myself who
never wants to leave this particular part of the coastline.

Comments made by Mr Neal Cantrill of 37 Amber Wharf, Shipley, West Yorkshire, BD17 7BX
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